
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: TO RECTIFY ERRONEOUS DENR A and D CERTIFICATION ISSUED BY MR.
PABLO L. CRUZ CENRO-DENR ROXAS, PALAWAN
1 message

Doy Enolpe <doyenolpe.5@gmail.com> Sat, Sep 23, 2023 at 11:34 AM
To: "Felix S., Mirasol Jr." <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Mr. Felix S. Mirasol
Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA, Region IV

Reference assigned Document Tracking Number  E-2023-118222.

I humbly forwarding these additional documents for your reference and perusal:















Thank you for your time on my problems.

Respectfully yours,

Julieto Enolpe 

On Tue, Sep 19, 2023 at 9:23 AM Doy Enolpe <doyenolpe.5@gmail.com> wrote:
Mr. Felix S. Mirasol Jr.
Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA, Region IV

Greetings to you sir,

I would appreciate your helpJ to rectify, clarify  our actual situation on the ground to avoid confusion, conflicts and
problems in the near future.

mailto:doyenolpe.5@gmail.com


Attached herewith is my follow-up letter dated September 18, 2023 to Mr. Pablo L. Cruz on the development/action
taken of my letter dated July 10, 2023 in connection to my personal discussion with Mr. Pablo L. Cruz on July 7, 2023,
Friday at 6:30 in the morning at Elsa’s Restaurant in Port Barton, San Vicente, Palawan 





Also attached are the supporting documents of my letter dated July 10, 2023 and in my personal discussion with Mr.
Pablo L. Cruz:







































Hoping for your kind understanding and help to clarify and rectify the DENR, Roxas ISSUED CERTIFICATION
indicating my actual land area location.

Maraming salamat po.

Respectfully yours,

Julieto Enolpe 
09688582107
Father of Sandy C. Enolpe &
                   Keneeth C. Enolpe


